

Ms. Cheryl Rene Reitz Vice President HepCBC Hepatitis C Education and Prevention Society 101 - 76 Gorge Road West Victoria BC V9A 1M1

Your file

Our file 3013074

December 11, 2018

Dear Ms. Reitz:

Subject: Amended bylaws

We are writing in response to your correspondence about the amended bylaws for HepCBC Hepatitis C Education and Prevention Society (the organization). We received your correspondence on November 5, 2018.

The amended bylaws are acceptable and have been placed in your file.

If you want to discuss this matter, call us at 1-800-267-2384. When you have information to send us, you can fax it to 1-613-954-8037 or mail it to the Client Service Section, Charities Directorate, Canada Revenue Agency, Ottawa ON K1A 0L5.

To get updates when we add new information to the Charities and giving webpages, go to canada.ca/cra-email-lists and subscribe to the "Charities and giving - What's new" electronic mailing list.

For more information about the obligations of registered charities and other qualified donees, go to canada.ca/charities-giving.

Yours sincerely,

Graeme Beales **Program Analyst** Client Service Section Charities Directorate

RECEIVED DEC 1 9 2018

